
 

 
 

 

 
 

Special  Notice 

 
Misleading Information being Circulated Among 

Sri Lankan Community in Italy 

 

It is brought to the attention of the Embassy that several links/online Google forms 

are being circulated among Sri Lankan community members in Italy by different 

Facebook (social media) groups, seeking personal details of Sri Lankan nationals 

residing in Italy for the use of various purposes in the face of COVID-19 pandemic 

situation in Italy. It is observed that some links display the Emblem of the 

Government of Sri Lanka to portray the same as a government connected initiative. 

 
The Embassy of Sri Lanka wishes to inform that no such initiative of collection of 

personal data of Sri Lankans in Italy, has been taken by the Embassy of Sri Lanka in 

Italy and the Consulate General of Sri Lanka in Milan. 

 

The Embassy requests Sri Lankan community members in Italy to rely on the 

information circulated through the official Website, Facebook and Twitter Accounts of 

the Embassy of Sri Lanka in Italy and the Consulate General of Sri Lanka in Milan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sri Lanka Embassy in Rome, Italy 


